Newsletter September, 2025

Building a world where every pregnant woman has a safe home and loving support

Harvest Time

Recurring Support

Fall is a time of harvest and transition. We are thankful for the fruits of the labor and sacrifice of our many supporters over the past few months. We are grateful to our donors who faithfully contribute funding to our ongoing needs at the home and the many volunteers who helped with the Yard and Garden Work Party, Spring Benefit Dinner, and Rummage Sale. This has been a shower of blessings from God.

As everyone is getting life back to their usual routine the of Life Haven, both financial and volunteered time, are ongoing.

Even a consistent few hours of volunteering is significant because it provides stability to the operation of the home. There are many ways to volunteer such as helping with events, spending time at the home, yard work, and maintenance. We would love to have you on board!

Please apply on our website.

On the Horizon

"Giving Tuesday" is around the corner!

Volunteer Spotlight

We are adding a new feature to our newsletter alternating between life around the home and the people who make this ministry possible, our volunteers.



Our volunteer spotlight this month is on Heather and Jonathan Fox. This mother and son duo drive up from Seattle one day a month to help with lawn, garden, and inside chores.

They started helping out in May during our Yard & Garden Work Party. Having them come back regularly, once a month, has been incredibly valuable, offering the consistent support we need.

"And let us not grow weary while doing good, for in due season we shall reap if we do not lose heart." Galatians 6:9

Follow Life Haven WA on Facebook and Instagram

To donate please scan the QR code.

Or please mail checks to the address below. All gifts are tax deductible



Thank you for all your love, prayers, and support From all of us at Life Haven